REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT
A. Francisco Gold Condominium 11 EDSA cor. Mapagmahal St.
Diliman, Quezon City

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR April 25, 2006
No. 2006-40)
TO : ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS, CITY/MUNICIPAL

MAYORS, DILG REGIONAL DIRECTORS, FIELD
OFFICERS AND OTHERS CONCERNED

SUBJECT : EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR THE
SUBMISSION OF ENTRIES FOR THE
PRESIDENTIAL AWARDS FOR THE CHILD-
FRIENDLY MUNICIPALITIES AND CITIES

DILG Memorandum Circular Ne. 2006-19 issued on February 24, 2006
encourages all Local Government Units (LGUs) to join and support the 2006
Presidential Awards for the Child-Friendly Municipalities and Cities. The Awards
system recognizes the vital role of the LGUs in promoting and protecting
children’s rights to survival, development, protection and participation and aims
to strengthen the vital role of children in community life and nation building.

Please be informed that the National Awards Committee has extended the
deadline for the submission of Entry Forms for the Presidential Awards to May
15, 2006. Interested Highly Urbanized Cities (HUCs) must submit their duly
accomplished Entry Forms to the Regional Committee/Sub-Committee for the
Welfare of Children (RC/SCWC) based at the Regional Offices of the DSWD.

For Municipalities and Component Cities (CCs), Entry Forms must be
submitted to the Search Provincial Technical Working Group (PTWG) through
the Provincial Social Welfare and Development Office (SWDO). Entry Forms are
available at the Regional SWDO for HUCs and Provincial SWDO for
municipalities and component cities.

DILG MC No. 2008-18 is hereby amended in so far as the deadline for
submission of entries by LGUs is concerned. All DILG Regional Directors and
field officers are hereby directed to cause the widest dissemination of this
Memorandum Circular and coordinate with the concerned Local Chief Executives
in their area of jurisdiction.

For compliance.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE SECRETARY:

NCELITO T. ANDANAR

Undetrsecretary for Local Governm



